
Thank
You
We are asking members of our community to sponsor local Youth  
players in Shasta Magic AAU basketball this Spring 24 season.   All Players
will play 5-7 tournaments and practice 2 times weekly from March until
June.

This time of training and  quest to become high school and or
scholar/athletes is essential to their development.   All donations will go
directly to the fees for the player or teams you designate for your
donation. 

Your contribution is tax deductible as Shasta Magic is a non-profit youth
sports organization with 
Tax ID # 27-0225080.

Thanks for your time, consideration and support!
Coach Micheal Gray
(530)945-0182
Regards,

Micheal Gray

Dear Sponsors,

www.shastamagic.com


